
I write in OPPOSITION to SB 554. Responsible law-abiding Americans who believe in the Constitution (of both the United States of 
American and the State of Oregon) and the Second Amendment of the Constitution are not the problem. Irresponsible politicians 
who target honest responsible law-abiding citizens who pass laws that usurp their oath to uphold the Constitution(s) are the 
problem. I will support your efforts to pass and enforce laws that address criminal activity, but I can not support the passage of laws 
that vilify decent responsible law-abiding Americans and target their Constitutional Rights.


